Press release: SECRETARY OF STATE FOR
NORTHERN IRELAND MAKES THREE NEW
APPOINTMENTS TO THE NORTHERN IRELAND
LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICERS'’
SUPERANNUATION COMMITTEE

The Secretary of State for Northern Ireland today made appointments that will
ensure that NILGOSC can continue to operate the Local Government Pension
Scheme for Northern Ireland.
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